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The Addingham Parish Council meeting held on Monday the 8th November 1948 
      Present  Cr Ives (Chair) Cr Cockshott Cr Watson 

                    Cr Smith Cr Walker Cr Adams 
                    Cr Lumley Cr Mrs Lumley & Cr Mrs Ives 
 

71 Resolved that the minutes of the previous meeting be signed 
 

72 Overhanging Trees  It was resolved that the Skipton Rural District Council’s 
attention be drawn to the following 
Overhanging Trees at Haw Ghyll not attended to 

 
73 Census   Census Traffic Brown Bank  Point out it is the wrong time of the year 
to take a census as the heaviest traffic is in the Summer 

 
74 It was resolved the following accounts be passed for payment 

           Bradford Corporation   Water MC                        1. 5.3 
           John Ridley & Sons      Repairs Garth Bridge     23.5.10 
           Skipton RDC       Rates Library 2.3.9 OS 2.7.3     5.11.0 

           A Hargreaves       129 hrs @2/6                          16. 2.6 
           Yorkshire Electricity Board                                   4.14.2 

           Ilkley UDC Street Lighting Sept Quarter               20.5.1 
 
75 Housing roads  Resolved the naming of the roads on the new Estate be left 

over until the next meeting 
 
76 Crossley & Dawson  Crossley & Dawson Charity  It was resolved that Cr 

Adams be appointed representative on this Charity in place of Mr Foster Wall 
deceased 
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77 It was resolved that the following additional Equipment be recommended for 
the Recreation Ground at the memorial Close 

                Junglegym      £132 
                 Sea saw          £ 35.4.0 

Before proceeding with the application for a grant the Deed of Gifts should be 
examined and if possible the original plan of the lay out be obtained 
 

78 Memorial  Alteration to Plaque  The question of obtaining further gifts towards 
the cost was left over until enquiries had been instituted to ascertain whether 
there was a Balance in the Bank when the original Committee disbanded 

 
79 Road Safety  Cr Walker raised the question of Road Safety in Addingham and 

apparently nothing was being done in this matter.  It was resolved that we write 
the Chairman of the Road Safety First Committee to ascertain what precautions 
were being made especially in view of one or two accidents which had occurred 

recently in the Main Street 
 
80 Straight Lane  It was resolved that we write the Rural District Council 

informing them that Doctor’s would not register Patients in the District owing to 
the bad repairs of the road and when are they going to put this road in order 

                            John B Ives      13.12.48 



 


